
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Grounding and Bonding Safety Message

Grounding and bonding are critical for establishing safe electrical systems. Linemen should be knowledgeable about grounding and 
bonding practices and their importance in preventing electrical shock and fire hazards. Proper grounding ensures that electrical energy 
is safely conducted to the ground, while bonding creates equipotential connections to prevent potential differences that can lead to 
electrical incidents. Linemen should follow industry standards and company procedures for grounding and bonding.


